
9945 Hillview Road 

Pensacola, Florida 32514 

850-477-3221 phone 

850-478-5584 fax 

email: office@nativityofourlordcc.org 

web page: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 

Parish Office Hours: 

Monday ~ Friday 9:00am ~ 5:00pm 

Office Staff:                       

Father Patrick Foley, Pastor             

 frpat@nativityofourlordcc.org                               

Father Christopher LeBlanc, Parochial Vicar                                           

 chrisleblanc2831@gmail.com                            

Deacon Dennis Dobransky                                                 

Katie Weikert, Director of Faith Formation  

 kweikert@nativityofourlordcc.org                       

Joanne Brown, Bookkeeper 

 jbrown@nativityofourlordcc.org                     

Jackie Blackmon, Administrative Assistant               

 office@nativityofourlordcc.org                                

Pat Shea, Receptionist                                                    

 office@nativityofourlordcc.org                                                                           

Terry Basilio, Rectory Housekeeper                             

Troy Underwood, Custodian 

Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 

Sunday 8:30am and 10:30am 

Daily Mass Monday ~ Friday 8:30am 

Holy Days 8:30am and 6:00pm                            

+++                                                                                      

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 3:45pm ~ 4:30pm                                                                      

or by appointment 

Religious Education  

Katie Weikert, 477-3221                                                       

Sunday:                                                               

5:00pm ~ 6:30pm Kindergarten ~ 5th grade    

6:45pm ~ 8:15pm 6th ~ 9th grade                                  

Catholic Campus Ministries  

Fr. Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                   

Fr. Pat’s Bible Class                                                            

Monday: class resumes in September                                                     

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.) 

Contact the parish office, 477-3221 

Baptism: It would be helpful to contact                         

Katie Weikert before the birth of your child 

Marriage: Please contact Fr. Chris LeBlanc upon 

your engagement 

Anointing of the Sick: Call the parish office 

      The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has established Victims 

Assistance Coordinators, experienced and trained counselors available to help persons who have been sexually abused. VICTIM ASSISTANCE 

COORDINATOR: Pensacola/Ft. Walton Beach area: Dr. Lewis Makarowski, PhD, P.A. (850)477-7181.                                                                                                                                                                     

   COORDINARES PARA ASISTENCIA A VICTIMAS (Dejanos ayudarte a encontrar la sanacion) Deacon Santiago Molina 

Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee (850)627-2350.                                                                                                                                                              

        Diocesan Abuse Hotline: (850)435-3536 

Sacraments 

Faith Formation 

Mass Schedule 

Nativity of Our Lord 
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Weekend of June 25/26 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                    

Confessions - Fr. Chris                                              

________                                                                            

Saturday, June 25 5:00 pm - Fr. Pat                          

Sunday, June 26 8:30am -  Fr. Chris 

Sunday, June 26 10:30am -  Fr. Pat                    

 

 

 
Register at:   

www.catholicargos.com

 

 

 

Clergy Appreciation Dinner                                          

Show your appreciation for our clergy’s dedicated 

service to our parish family.                                   

Knights of Columbus, Council 8450                            

invites you to a dinner honoring                                                       

Father Pat, Father Chris and Deacon Dennis. 

Wednesday, June 29                                                   

Social hour 6:00-7:00pm    Dinner 7:00-9:00pm                           

In the parish hall                                                                 

Your choice of roast beef or grilled chicken              

$25 per plate                                                                    

Seating is limited/RSVP by June 20:                            

parish office, 477-3221; Richard Jansen, 393-7146;                

Buzz Johnson, 380-5284                                                                

Dress is business casual 

Flowers in loving memory of                                               

Thomas P. English                           

Requested by                            

Nancy M. English and family                                     
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TODAY                                                                                                               
Please join us in the parish hall for cake and                         

ice cream after each Mass as we celebrate the                                                

sixth anniversary of  Father Chris’ Ordination. 

Nativity of Our Lord Charismatic Prayer Group          

invites all parishioners to a                                                 

Life in the Spirit Seminar 

The seminar provides participants with straightforward 

tools to deepen their personal relationship with God and            

encourages them to receive a fresh outpouring of the 

Holy Spirit.                                                                                                                                                                        

The first seminar in a series of seven is an Introduction 

by Jeff Comeau and a presentation by Herman Gomez                

entitled  God’s Love on Thursday, July 7 at 6:45pm in 

the parish hall.  For more information, contact Jeff 

Comeau, 476-9139 or jcomeau@uwf.edu 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 8450                                               

MONSIGNOR RAYMOND J. MULLINS                                          

MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

    Council 8450 will be awarding three (3) Scholar-

ships to active Catholic students whose families are 

members of Nativity of Our Lord Catholic Church.  The 

scholarships will be awarded in August to students who 

have been accepted to, or are a member of good stand-

ing, of a college or university.  Students who have             

received a scholarship in previous years are eligible to 

reapply.                                                                                              

 The selection criteria are based upon working 

with charitable organizations, volunteering for commu-

nity service, participation in campus organizations,           

athletics, and attendance at weekly Mass.  Academic 

record (G.P.A.) will also be considered.                                          

 Applications may be obtained online at             

nativityofourlordcc.org (News/Events) or picked up at 

the parish office.                                                                                                     

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY AUGUST 1. 
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 Ramona Overton, Frances Torkelson, Ken Royston, Brody Reed, Christopher Worth, Paul            

Pollak, Cathy Passant, James Adams, Pete Peterson, Jack Brown, Arnetta Patane, Theresa            

Buzecan, Lora Guy, Martin McGreevy, Joanne Salm, Joe Saba, Patrick Vance, Xavier  Roodhouse, Sal Corrao, Brenda 

Bromen, John Van Pelt, Alex Melton, Betty Melton, Wayne Farrior, Cindy Carmouche, Barbara Hackett, Michael McGivienny 

Schachle, Mary Riley Greiswich, Dianne Quigley, Boden James Gray, Joseph & Dona Wcislo, Ruth Pekar, Carl Parlato,           

Matthew Williamson, Lorie Hill, Mike Cribbs, Leonie Richardson, Gene Ambrose, Stephanie Murch, Keith  Thomas, Joyce 

Lund, Evelyn Grosse, William  Newman, Sr., Brandon Whatley, Jeffrey Towner, Richard & Karan Kirk, Brenda Cromiack, Ray 

Goodwin,  Elizabeth Fretwell                                          Pray, too, for family, friends and our US Military. 

Monday, June 20th 
†Msgr. Raymond Mullins†                                           

 Requested by Mr. and Mrs. John Bricker 
 

Tuesday, June 21st 
†Thomas P. English†                                            

Requested by Nancy M. English and family 
 

Wednesday, June 22nd 
†Msgr. Raymond Mullins†                                                                               

Requested by Mr. and Mrs. John Bricker 

 

Thursday, June 23rd 
†Kay Bricker†                                                                               

Requested by Mr. and Mrs. John Bricker 
 

Friday, June 24th 
†Kay Bricker†                                                                                                                                                                          

Requested by Mr. and Mrs. John Bricker 
 
 

Saturday, 5:00pm, June 25th                                  
Vigil Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

†Myrna Perez and Tiffany Perez†                                                                               

Requested by Butch Perez 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sunday, 8:30am, June 26th                           

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                  
Parishioners of Nativity of Our Lord                                                                                

 

Sunday, 10:30am, June 26th                             

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                  

†Thu Hoang Cao and Thanh Cao†                                                                                 

Requested by Thinh & Mao Cao 

Mass Intentions 

We Pray for the Sick 
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Saint Vincent de Paul Nativity of Our Lord Conference needs your help to keep the                                                           

DeSoto Street Food Pantry full.  The pantry needs the following items: 

Soup (clear broth based rather than creamy), Peanut Butter (18oz size),  Jelly 

          A donation bin is available in the parish hall.  Thank you for your generosity! 

Music and Ministry  by Jeff Comeau 

Music that blends both spiritual and artistic excellence, is li-
turgical - it’s sacred.  Such music has the ability to cultivate, 
strengthen and deepen the spiritual experience of those gath-
ered for worship.  The musical tradition of the Church is a 
treasure of immeasurable value. 

Liturgical music never dominates, but serves.  Sacred music 

imparts spiritual truth to one’s mind, heart and soul.  It dis-
plays a dimension of meaning and feeling that mere words 
cannot.  Music makes prayer more pleasing, promotes a sense 
of congregational unity and confers greater solemnity upon 

the sacred rites.  When deciding which parts of the Mass are 
to be sung, preference is given to those which are more im-
portant, especially those which the priest, one of his assistants, 

or a cantor is to sing in alternation with the people, or which 
all are to sing together. 

Singing is an expression of joy.  In Colossians 3:16, St. Paul 
exhorts the faithful assembled in expectation of their Lord’s 
return to sing together.  He says, “Let the word of Christ 
dwell in you richly...singing psalms, hymns and spiritual songs 
with gratitude in your hearts to God.”  Our relationship with 

God is one of love and whether we sing loudly or softly, sing!  
St. Augustine very rightly says that, “it is natural for a lover to 
sing.”  We might also remember the ancient proverb that tells 
us “those who sing pray twice.”  So sing your praise, your love 
song, to God - He will surely be pleased. 
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Family and Youth Page 
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Saturday June 

18th 

Zip-lining 

Water Trampoline 

Tubing 

At the Magnolia           

Wildlife Preserve 

Open to Grades 6-12! 

Bring a friend! 

Only $10 

RSVP by June 13th to 

Katie 477-3221 

Time for a little 

youth group 
High School Youth Group 

Wednesdays 6:30-8:00 

Middle School Youth Group 

Thursdays 6:30-8:00 

We still need a few more teens to help out with VBS.                          

Call Katie in the parish office, 477-3221, if you are interested. 

Important Faith Formation Announcement 

Sacrament Preparation: 

To help our children be as prepared as possible to receive the                 

sacraments of First Reconciliation, First Communion, and                        

Confirmation, we are implementing a 2 year program for each of 

these. For First Reconciliation and First Communion,                  

preparation will typically begin in 1st grade and the sacraments 

will be received in  2nd grade. However, students who begin faith 

formation in 2nd grade will be put in the First Year class and           

receive the sacraments in 3rd grade. So, if you have a child who 

is going into 1st grade for the 2016-3017 school year and wish to 

have them receive First Reconciliation and Communion in 2nd 

grade, you MUST enroll them in faith formation for their 1st 

grade year. The same applies to Confirmation. If you and your 

child are planning to receive the sacrament of Confirmation in 

9th grade, if they are going into 8th grade for the 2016-2017 

school year, they MUST be enrolled in faith formation for        

8th grade. The exceptions to this would be students who attend 

Catholic school and children who are homeschooled as their 

main form of education. If you fall under the exception, please 

call the faith formation office for more details. If your child is 

going into 2nd or 9th grade and did not attend faith formation this 

year, please contact the faith formation office if you wish for 

your child to receive the sacraments at the usual time. 
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Parish Organizations 
 

Knights of Columbus       

  Lee Steffensmeier, Grand Knight     

  leegdkn8450@att.net   

  994-4004                                                  

Ladies’ Society       

  Roslyn Guyette, President, 476-4749                                 

St. Vincent De Paul 

  nativitysvdp9945@gmail.com 

  Helpline, 850-377-9829 

 

Parish Reaching Out 
 

Eucharistic Adoration      

  First Friday of every month    

  9:00am ~ 4:00pm in the Church                  

Facebook   

  Follow us on facebook, search:    

  Nativity of Our Lord Pensacola    

Online Giving        

  go to: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 

  and click “donations”                                         

Nativity App     

  https://play.google.com/store/apps/     

  https://itunes.apple.com                                

Rosary   

  Weekdays after Mass                                                  

Twitter                                                   

  twitter@Fr.PatrickFoley 

Parish Ministries 
 

Altar Care Committee       

  Marianne Paul, 542-0290                    

Altar Servers  

  Roslyn Guyette, 476-4749                                      

Bereavement Committee    

  Lisa Johnson, 994-2397              

Burse Club    

  Vicki Yazak, 478-7514                                        

Charismatic Prayer Group     

  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                                                 

Extraordinary Ministers of             

Holy Communion        

  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                           

Homebound Ministry                                 

  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221 

Greeters/Ushers                                     

Liturgical Assistants   

  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178                          

Music Ministry     

  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                     

Parish Advisory Board  

  Frank Beeby, 484-9470         

  Brad Dale, 572-0037  

  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178    

  Frank Maguire, 361-9545   

  Carla Moulyet, 994-8250                

  Frances Simpson, 477-7318 

Parish Finance Council     

  Yvette McLellan, Chair  

  Steve Peranich, Secretary 

  Frank Kelly      

  Tom Moulyet                                                  

Readers 
  Father Patrick Foley, 477-3221 

Sacristans    
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                            
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Father Pat’s Page  

Hopefully, you are all enjoying our Parish Pictoral Directory.  This new addition will certainly be 

helpful when we are unable to put a name with a face.  I can definitely say it’s most helpful to me. 

      + 

The process of our parking lot is that we are now finalizing the contract with the Diocese.  Crossing 

our “t”s and dotting our “i” s.  This part of our initial prep seems laborious but all has to be done 

correctly as I’m sure you well know and understand. 

      + 

We’re not having much of a positive response in asking parishioners to help bring someone to 

Church on the weekend once in a while.  I’m not sure I know where to go with this issue. 

      + 

I wish I didn’t have to go here but...this is a reminder that our church “cry room” is for families 

with very young children so that these families have a comfortable place to attend Mass and not 

distract others if a child becomes uneasy during Mass.  It is certainly obvious that we have many 

who attend Nativity and use this room even though they have no children with them.  Last weekend 

there were a few young mothers who had no place in this space to sit with their child.  I’m just           

suggesting that we reserve this space for the need for which it is reserved.  

      + 

Congratulations to Bill Ford on receiving the Frist Humanitarian Award for 2015 from West              

Florida Hospital.  Bill received the Volunteer Award for pastoral care.  Congratulations, Bill!        

      + 

Enjoy this week.  If you happen to be heading out of town, be safe and enjoy. 

      + 

Happy Father’s Day. 


